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Canyoning trip in the Blue Mountains led by Bruce
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Yuma CBC Activity Leader

January activities and leaders

CBC offered plenty of choice for members and guests during January. There were some
excellent multi-day trips (including canyoning and week-long walking/social), CBC leaders
facilitating Wednesday Walks, tough day walks, and many shorter activities to ‘beat the
heat’. The annual Snake Awareness event was full, and we may see some more hammock
campers!

Thanks heaps to all the active leaders who contributed.

39 completed activities in January, led by Jenny A, Bruce B, Monika B, Garry B, Chris D,
Gerald D, Allan D, David D, Janet D, Henry G, Linda G, Dagmara K, Julie M, Di McD, Dick
M, Sal Ol, Phillip S, John E.

Bilby Help and Support Requests

If you would like help or support with Bilby, use the Help & Support link in your My Account
view. Selected members of the CBC Committee will be notified of your issue.
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Booking Info

I notice some “tell me your real name” requests from a few leaders in private and Message
Board Notes. The participant’s Full Name is available in the Booking Info tab.

It is true that not all full names are displayed in an activity’s Participants list view. This is
determined by the participant’s Privacy settings. However, having the Full Name available
to the leader in the Booking Info tab balances the individual’s need for privacy and security
with the leader’s need for information concerning the activity’s participants.

Tidbinbilla Nature Reserve Skyline Trail

Construction of the new track from Fishing Gap to the top of the Camelback fire trail has
begun. It will include track to the Pimple, and entry/exit tracks to/from Snowy Corner and
south-east of Tidbinbilla Peak. It will be opened in October 2025 when the Reserve will
have longer daylight savings opening hours.

New Satellite/SOS Offering?

Check this out. Could the 2-Ounce HMD OffGrid Replace Your Garmin inReach?

Please contact me if I can assist you in any way.

john evans

0417436877

CBC Walks Sec

walksec@canberrabushwalkingclub.org

jevansact@gmail.com
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